
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Colin Wynn 
Administer Software Limited 
1A Gloucester Close 
Four Marks 
Alton 
Hampshire 
GU34 5HX 
 
2nd February 2010 
 
 
Dear Colin & Richard, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and Richard for all your 
support in our transition from moving from Remstar to Move Administer. 
 
The training and support we have had from yourselves has been second to none, 
nothing was a problem even when asking to adapt an already fantastic system 
to accommodate some of our own little quirks. 
 
This system is full of great features and makes our business a lot easier to run 
and is so user friendly, and just when you think it can’t get any better out comes 
a new update with more helpful features. 
 
I would have no hesitation in providing a recommendation for Move Administer 
to anyone within the Removal & Storage industry. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Audrey Smillie 
Office Manager/Company Secretary of 


